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Following  the  decision  of  the  IEMO  Executive  Committee  to  provide  every  two  years  the

Communication On Engagement (COE) “expressing continued support for the Global Compact and

renewing the participant’s ongoing commitment to the initiative and its principles” the Organization

has established  to provide to its Members relevant information on the various modalities of support

to the Global Compact in specific areas, identified for its specific organizational type (Public Sector

Organization).  For  2019-2021 the  IEMO  Executive  Committee  established  to  report  on  the

following area with a measurement of results : Join and/or propose partnership projects

The Years 2019-2021 have been marked by the outbreak of Covid-19 Pandemy and therefore the

activity of the Organization has been focused on react to the sanitary distress : in particular the

Organization has provided masks and gloves for needy people and remitted two ambulances for

hospitals  in  Senegal,  with  the  aim  to  help  local  rural  communities.  Therefore  the  IEMO  has

provided assistance and support to actually implement UNGC Principles through effective aid and

support to rural communities. 

Qualitative and quantitative measurement of results: the activity of IEMO has benefitted a large

number of over 10,000 beneficiaries and, at the same time, spreading the UNGC Principles  through

its humanitarian assistance. Please rest assure that the IEMO  always  considers within one of its

principal commitments the spreading the UN/SDGs and the  UNGC 10 Principles in the Public and

Private Sector.

With highest regards,
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IEMO President


